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3rd April 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you may have seen in this week’s Red Hill Review, we are hosting bootcamp sessions after the 

Easter holidays. These will be run by an experienced fitness instructor who will come to Red Hill 

Field to deliver the sessions. The club is available to Years 1 to 6, split into 2 groups as follows. 

 

Years 1/2/3 – Tuesdays 29th April and 13th May 

Years 4/5/6 – Wednesdays 30th April and 14th May 

 

The club will run straight after school until 4:30pm. 

 

For the club to be viable, we are asking that all bookings are made by next Friday 11th April at 

midday. As we will not be delivering the sessions ourselves, if the numbers are not adequate, the 

club will not be able to run. We would really like the club to take place, so why not try something 

new? 

 

The sessions are priced at £6 each therefore £12 for the 2-week block. This will be available on a 

first come first served basis, with 30 spaces available. This is available to book on ParentPay. If you 

are able to book and pay for the club then your child’s place is guaranteed, you will not receive 

another confirmation email.  

 

Please ensure that your child has a change of clothes with them if it is not their PE day – you may 

wish to send clothes in that could get dirty! 

 

If you are booking Bootcamp club and no longer require your afterschool club booking for that 

day, please inform the school office. If you still require your child to attend afterschool club after 

the activity club, please get in touch and we will arrange this for you. This will be charged at £6 as 

a short session, and they will receive a snack.  

There is an expectation that any clubs booked and paid for will be attended unless there are 

extenuating circumstances. 

We are really excited to be able to offer something different for the children.  

 



 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with any queries. 

 

Many thanks, 

RHF Office 


